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Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 IRS Data Retrieval Tool Unavailable
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RGM MEMO MARCH 13, 2017

An Electronic Announcement was posted on March 10, 2017, announcing that the IRS Data Retrieval Tool is unavailable on the FAFSA website and the Student Loans website. The Department of Education and the IRS are working to resolve the issue as quickly as possible, but the IRS anticipates the online data tool will be unavailable for several weeks. This does not limit families' ability to apply for aid--applicants have other options while the data retrieval tool is unavailable. They can manually provide the requested financial information from copies of their tax returns. The Department of Education will provide additional information when they have a specific timeframe for returning the DRT or other details to share. Below we have provided the link to the Electronic Announcement. 

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/031017IRSandDeptofEdStatementAboutIRSDataRetrievalToolDRT.html
Respectfully,
Rafael Gonzalez

President
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